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(see details inside) 

Life Chain 

This year’s Life Chain will be held Sunday, October 4th, 

from 2-3 PM. This is an organized, silent stand for those 

who wish to say they are against abortion. You are asked 

to hold a sign during the Life Chain. If you are unable to 

stand for 1 hour, you are invited to bring a lawn chair. 

We will meet in the parking lot of Mike Morrell 

Investments and Garry Godfrey, CPA offices, 636 W. 

Lamar Alexander Parkway at 1:50 PM. There is a sign-

up sheet available in the foyer hallway.  
 

Church Service Update 

We are currently holding three identical services in the 

church sanctuary: 
 

Saturday at 6:00 PM 

Sunday at 9:00 AM 

Sunday at 10:15 AM 
 

Each service will have the same music and sermon and 

will have no more than sixty people in the sanctuary. We 

no longer need you to call in for service attendance. Feel 

free to attend any of the services listed above. 
 

We continue to practice social distancing. If you have a 

preexisting heart or lung condition or are in a high-risk 

group, it is highly suggested that you not start attending 

church just yet. The services will be available online. 

There will not be a nursery.  Do not be surprised to see 

that we will have removed the hymnals and do not have 

bulletins. Please feel free to bring and wear your mask if 

that makes you more comfortable. 
 

SSSSecurecurecurecuriiiity Voty Voty Voty Volulululunteersnteersnteersnteers    
Sunday, October 4th  

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Ken Johnson 

2nd Service Andy Waters 
 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

 



CCCChristianhristianhristianhristian    SySySySympampampampathythythythy    
To the family of John Walters 

Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

 

Homebound Member of the Week 

October 4-10        Wendy Peterson 

 

Thank You Notes 
To PGBC,  

Thank you for the prayers, cards and food. A special 

thanks for our Pastor Greg being there for our family. 

We will always miss John, but we know he is in heaven.  

      Love in Christ, 

The Niethammer Family 

 

Wearing Of The Pink 
We will again support Breast Cancer Awareness month 

by wearing pink on Sunday, October 18th. 

 

2021 Calendars 

There are some copies of a 2021 calendar available on the 

table by the Sunday School office.  Please feel free to take 

a copy. 

 

October Blanket Drive 

The Chilhowee Baptist Center will be collecting blankets 

during the month of October for the Annual Blanket 

Drive. Please bring new blankets to the center during the 

month of October. These will be given out to first time 

clients and those who need extra covers this winter. The 

center asks that this year if you cold, to donate new king 

size and twin-size blankets. Also, new throws to give out 

to children with the Christmas boxes this year. Thanks so 

much for your part in the great Chilhowee Baptist 

Association and its ministries. 

 

Church Sign 
If you would be interested in putting the message on the 

church sign for the months of February, June, and 

October, please contact the church office at 977-1526.  

 

GoldGoldGoldGoldeeeen n n n Offering for TennessOffering for TennessOffering for TennessOffering for Tennessee Misee Misee Misee Misssssionsionsionsions    
Received to Date: $2,400 

    

SamaritanSamaritanSamaritanSamaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas ’s Purse Operation Christmas ’s Purse Operation Christmas ’s Purse Operation Christmas CCCChildhildhildhild    

Shoebox Collection October 4th- November 15th  

This year may be the most important year ever to reach 

children with the Gospel of Jesus Christ. In the midst of a 

pandemic, we want children to know that God loves 

them. Since 1993, Samaritan’s Purse has distributed over 

178 million shoebox gifts to children around the world.  

Being mindful of everyone’s health and safety, this year 

at PGBC we are offering THREE OPTIONS: 

1. Pack the traditional showbox, bring it to church 

and place shoebox on the table in hallway next to 

the Sunday School office. 

2. You can Build a Shoebox Online by going to  

samaritanspurse.org/occ. 

3. Place $25.00 in an envelope, write Operation 

Christmas Child, and someone will shop for you! 

Place envelope in the offering plate at church or 

mail to the church office. Please make checks to 

PGBC. (This amount will cover the box, all items 

in the box, and the $9.00 shipping). 

We appreciate your prayers and support of this ministry 

to the children around the world.  

Matthew 19:14 Jesus said, “Let the little children come 

to me, and do not hinder them, for the Kingdom of 

Heaven belongs to such as these.” 

Thank you, 

 WMU 

 


